
14/07/2020 

MS MARGARET HELLINGS 
5 LAUDERDALE AVENUE LAUDERDALE AVE 
FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094 
marghellings@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

Personally,I have found great pleasure from the scenic walkway. Particularly sitting watching 
the pelicans swimming home and at sunset in summer.
Reading through at least 30% of the submissions I noticed that some expressed strong 
opinions that the development proposal raises conflicts with the natural environment.
The popularity of boating and kyaking, with facilities for storage and socialising was also very 
apparent.
Naturally, the proposed development has given rise to noise and parking concerns from 
surrounding residents. These concerns relate to the excessive proposed operating hours and 
the number of kiosk patrons.
OVERALL, I OBJECT TO THE PROPOSAL. 
I would like to support DR Judy Lambert's proposal that a more modest proposal be 
developed.
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